Susan Swartz
Superintendent of Schools
Scotia- Glenville CSD
900 Preddice Parkway
Scotia, New York 12302

December 19, 2022

Dear Susan,

I would like to inform you that effective June 30, 2023 it is my intent to retire from my position as High School Social Worker at Scotia- Glenville High School after my continuous service to this district since September of 1994.

I am currently covered by my husband's health insurance plan and do not have a need to have retirement health insurance provided by the school district.

I have had a rewarding career here and will leave knowing that I was able to make a difference in the lives of students and families in this community.

melly, consul

Sincerely,

Kathleen Gonnelly, LMSW

cc: Peter Bednarek, High School Principal Catie Magil, PPS Director Sarah Hoffman, SGTA President